
 
 

Student School Supplies for 2024 / 2025 

May 27, 2024 
 
Dear Doncaster Parents 
 
For the 2024-2025 school year, we will be offering families the option of paying for their 
children’s school supplies using the SchoolCash Online via our School Website.  In April we 
sent out a survey to gauge interest from our families regarding this. We had 146 responses to 
our survey about this option with 98% of families in support.      
 
Through bulk purchasing and utilizing supplies we currently have on hand, it will cost the school 
$42 for each child to be provided with what they need in the classroom. We will be asking 
families to pay the $42 for each of their children (or what they are able to pay for their child’s 
school supplies). And as, requested/suggested by some, we will have an option for families to 
make an additional donation to support those in need.   
While we are encouraging families to order supplies through the school as it provides consistent 
materials that are needed for individual classes and ensures all students have what will be 
needed, we will continue to have School Supply Lists posted on our website if families choose 
to buy their own supplies. 
 
Doncaster School Website:  https://doncaster.sd61.bc.ca  
SchoolCash Online:   schoolcashonline.com/  
 

 

Sincerely,  

Cindy Harte 
Principal 
 
Stephanie Fredette 
Administrative Assistant 

https://doncaster.sd61.bc.ca/
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/

